
Our Lady of Mercy Academy

Summer School Information

2022-2023 School Year

It is the policy of Our Lady of Mercy Academy that any students who fail a course:

● MUST attend summer school.

● Any students who fail a Regents exam only, can retake the exam in August to

ensure the appropriate requirement is met. The failure of more than two courses

requires parent and student to have a meeting with administration.

● If there is a course or Regents failure, parents will be notified by your daughter’s teacher.

● Parents will then need to contact their daughter’s school counselor for information

regarding summer school registration.

● Should your daughter need to take a Regents exam only, please note that you must

register at your home district to sit for the August exam.

● It is encouraged that you visit the website of the district/school where your daughter will

be taking the exam in order to expedite the process and obtain any additional forms you

may need.

NYS August Regents Exam Schedule

Our Lady of Mercy Academy utilizes Educere, an online learning platform to fulfill credit

recovery requirements. Registration must be completed no later than Tuesday June 27

2023, which is the last day for Summer School Registration.

If you have any questions, please reach out to the Guidance and Wellness Department at

516-921-1047 x 401.

https://www.nysed.gov/sites/default/files/programs/state-assessment/regents-exams-schedule-august-2023.pdf

